
WECSSO
Windsor Essex Senior Sport Organization

WECSSO Executive 2024
Below you will find the WECSSO Board as elected from and by the general membership at the October 2023
AGM. There was a strong showing from the membership at this year’s meeting which was great to see.
Thanks to everyone for coming out and showing your support and interest in the organization. Many thanks for
the new Board’s dedication and service to the organization. Looking forward to a great 2024 season!

Ron Ottogalli President
Rick Anderson Vice-President/Commissioner
Don Balkwill Secretary/Scheduler
Steve Sabina Treasurer
Barb Sanders Umpire-In-Chief-
Jack Bump Social Director
Tony D’Andrea Uniform Manager
Dave Haesler Red Division Convenor
Patti Mouland Webmaster/Marketing/Social
Chris Brennan Blue Division Convenor
John Rudak Red Division Convenor
Gord Hillman Green Division Convenor
Brian Adlam Past President
Bob Parent Past President
Bill Magone Past President

Important Dates for 2024:

January 31st - Registrations & Fee Due
April 29th - Summer Season Opens
July 15th - Appreciation Day - Red/Green Division
July 16th - Appreciation Day - Blue Division
August 17th - Day of Remembrance - Dieppe Park
10:00 am
August 19th - Playoffs Begin
October 2nd - AGM 1 pm
WECSSO GOLF SCRAMBLE - TBD
ANNUAL BANQUET - TBD

**Dates will be added and amended as needed

WECSSO Committee’s
Registrar - Brian Adlam
Webmaster - Patti Mouland, Aldo Bertucci
Rules Committee - Barb Sanders(Chair), Rick Anderson, John Rudak, Gord Hillman
Marketing - Patti Mouland, Gord Hillman, Jack Bump
Social Committee - Jack Bump (Chair), Patti Mouland, Barb Sanders
Awards - Brian Adlam, Ron Ottogalli, Jack Bump
Indoor Ball Coordinator - Mike Palenchar, Ron Ottogalli
Remembrance Committee - Bob Parent, John Rudak
Division Convenors - Blue - Chris Brennan, Brian Adlam

Green - Gord Hillman, Aldo Bertucci
Red - Dave Haesler, John Rudak

Uniform Manager - Tony D’Andrea
Equipment Manager - Rick Anderson
First-Aid Coordinator - Kelsey Bois
Bingo Coordinator - Ron Ottogalli
WECSSO Golf - Mike Palenchar (Chair)

Hoping everyone had a safe and healthy Fall. Warm wishes to everyone over the Holidays! See you in 2024
for another great season!


